
   

   

  

 

 

  
 

Informative Notice:  Market Consultation Reminder 
FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series 

7 January 2019 

FTSE/JSE would like to draw attention to the market consultation that was published on 14 

December 2018.  It is important to FTSE/JSE to be aware of the impact on clients as well as 

any unintended consequences of the proposed change.  Feedback received by the cut-off date 

of 31 January 2019 will be carefully considered before making any final decisions. 

 

The market consultation can be viewed here: 

 

Market Consultation: FTSEJSE Market Index Design 

 

 

The market consultation is not confidential and should be distributed as widely as possible to 

all stakeholders. 

 

 

 

 

Please contact indices@jse.co.za should more information be required. 

 

  

For further information or general enquiries please contact us at info@ftse.com or indices@jse.co.za or call:  

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 
 

 

  

JSE Limited: +27 11 520 7000  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za 
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